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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

HOBBS, NEW MEXICO

tarch 20, 1958

C. H. Randel
Box 88
Carlsbad, New Mex.

Dear Mr. Randel:

Mr. Eric Engbrecht, Oil & Gas Inspector for the
Commission,has made an inspection of the location for
your piugged and abandoned Wiilliams No. 2 in Unit P
of Section 33, T=19-5, R=37-E and has found that the
dead men wires are not cut.

Please notify this office when this has been
done so that a final inspection can be made and your

Report of Final Plugging approved without further de-
lay.

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

He Fo lontgomery
Proration Manager
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